
January 18, 2022 

Honorable J.B. Pritzker 
Governor, State of Illinois 
207 State House 
Springfield, Illinois 62706 

Re: Illinois’ 2022 Annual Comprehensive Housing Plan  

Dear Governor Pritzker: 

As the Chair of the Illinois Housing Task Force, it is my pleasure to present to the Governor and 
the Illinois General Assembly the sixteenth Annual Illinois Comprehensive Housing Plan, 
covering calendar year 2022. Each Annual Comprehensive Housing Plan, implementing the 
requirements established in the Comprehensive Housing Planning Act (P.A. 99-564), provides 
information on major Housing Task Force activities to be undertaken in the upcoming calendar 
year.  

The 2022 Plan includes resources and production goals targeting the underserved populations 
identified in the statute as well as updated annual strategies and action items that make up the  
policy priorities identified by State Housing Task Force members for the calendar year 2022.   

Please feel free to contact me at 312-836-5314, if you or your staff has any questions or concerns 
regarding this document.  

I look forward to continuing the hard work of all Housing Task Force members towards the 
successful implementation of Illinois’ 2022 Comprehensive Housing Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Faust 
Executive Director, IHDA and 
Housing Task Force Chair 


